City of Albuquerque

Planning Department

Timothy M. Keller, Mayor

Interoffice Memorandum May 31, 2018
To: Michelle Gricius, GIS Manager, Planning Department

From: Carrie Barkhurst, Planner, Planning Department l’iﬁﬁ%

Subject: IDO Zone Conversion, Memorial Park

There is a new city-owned park on Amole Mesa and 118th Street named “Memorial Park.” It is
currently zoned PD; the previous zone was R-D.

As this acquisition happened prior to the effective date of the IDO, please revise this parcel to convert
to NR-PO-A instead of PD.



